
Cabinet Response to the recommendations of the Children and Young People’s Overview and Scrutiny Board – Childcare Sufficiency 

Report 2021 

No. Recommendation: Cabinet Response: 

1. That the Cabinet be recommended to update the 
Childcare Sufficiency Report to include the following: 

 
a. to include in next year’s questionnaire how 

many people are supported by family members 
for childcare and early years support; 
 

b. relevant comparisons with previous years data 
with reasons behind any changes e.g. number 
of childcare providers; 

 
c. relevant comparisons to national data e.g. 

around smoking, breastfeeding etc.; 
 
d. relevant statistics in relation to cared for 

children; and 
 
e. to check the statistics around deprivation 

particularly Collaton St Mary to ensure that they 
are accurate. 

 

 
 
 
a. this will be actioned for next summer’s survey; 

 
 
 

b. this will be included in all future Childcare Sufficiency 
reports; 

 
 
c. this will be included in all future Childcare Sufficiency 

reports  
 
d. this will be included in all future sufficiency reports  
 
e. this has been checked and amended as follows: 57% of 

residents live in the top 30% most deprived in England. 
Out of 70 postcodes within Collaton St Mary, 40 are 
considered to be 20%-30% most deprived and the other 
30 postcodes are in the 30% to 40% bracket. (the data 
that sits under this for further reference is the areas in 
and around Yalberton, South Devon College, White 
Rock are in the 20% to 30% bracket and the area 
headed towards Totnes and Blagdon are in the 30% to 
40% bracket.) 

 

 


